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IT TOOK US SO MUCH CONCENTRATION COLLECTING AND STICKING ON ALL OF 
THOSE LEAVES! 

 

 

Animal Dressing up day!  

 
Thank you to everyone who 
supported our animal dressing 
up day, it was so much fun. 
The children really enjoyed 
looking at each other’s 
costumes and singing and 
dancing to their favourite 
animal songs. 
 
As you can see the staff 
enjoyed it too! 

 
        

Many of you have met and made 
Alex Burton, our newest staff 
member in the Poppy Room feel 
very welcome! As our numbers 
grow we are happy to have 
Rachel Green come to join our 
staff team, Rachel is very 
experienced within early years 
and has previously worked in 
Hullavington. She will be the 
SENCo and she is looking forward 
to working in the Tulip Room.  

Transition Meeting for 
children going to Pre-
school 
On Thursday 26th November 6-
7pm there will be an 
opportunity for the parents and 
children to visit our Pre-school 
before they move over in 
January. Tracy will be there to 
show you around and answer 
any questions that you may 
have. 

Story and Rhyme of the 
Month 

In the Poppy 
Room this 
month our 
rhyme is “I’m 
a little 
Firework.”  To 
the tune of I’m a little Teapot. 

Our story is an interactive 
counting book to start 
introducing early numbers so 
that it is fun. 

 
In the Tulip Room as the nights 
draw in we will be reading 
Fergus’s Scary 
Night by Tony 
Maddox. This is 
a great story to 
share at 
bedtime with 
your children. 
Our rhyme is the same as the 
Poppy Room, “I’m a little 
Firework.”   

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We hope that those of you who have been on half term had a good 
break and we really enjoyed seeing the rest of you throughout the 
holiday. We hope that you are all ready for the exciting activities that 
we will be doing as we look forward to Christmas! 
  

Lickhill Road 

Newsletter,  

November 2015 
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Calne Lantern Parade 
 

Calne Lantern Parade is on 
Saturday 28th November.  We 
are so excited as the lantern 
materials have been delivered! 
We will be making lanterns with 
the children.  

Everyone is to meet at Bremhill 
View at 4pm. The parade will 
begin at 4.30pm and the 
Christmas Lights will be 
switched on at 5pm. See you 
there! 
 

Continuing on with our 
festivals of light – Diwali 
celebrations are 11th 
November.  

 

 
 
Christmas Dates for 
your  
Calendar 
  
Please note our last day before 
Christmas will be Wednesday 
23rd December. We will be 
open again on Monday 4th 
January 2016. 
 

We will be holding a Parents 
Evening on Thursday 17th 
December…details will follow 
on the next newsletter. 

 

 

Happy Birthday!!!  

Louie - 1st 
Ryan - 5th 

Thomas and Oscar - 6th 
Katie-Ella 11th 

Harvey - 12th 
Joshua – 15th 

Charlene – 18th 
Liam - 20th 

 

 

Newsletter by email 
As requested by some of the 
parents we are planning to email 
our newsletters out to make them 
more accessible. This is the last 
month that paper copies of the 
newsletter will be sent out – 
please make sure that we have 
your email address. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Collections – help 
please! 
 

We are collecting the following 
items: 

 Nests of boxes or tins 

 Gift bags 

 Wide necked plastic 
bottles 

 Jar lids 

 Ribbons 

 Colanders 

 Coasters 

 Wallets or purses 

 Woollen pompoms 

 Lengths of fabric – silk 

or lace 

 Bunches or single keys 

 Flower pots 
 

Outdoor Clothing 
 
As the weather gets colder and 
wetter please could you ensure 
your child comes to nursery 
with a coat and a pair of 
wellington boots. 
 
This ensures the children can 
still have lots of fun in our 
wildlife and digging area! 
 

Remembrance Day – 11th 
November   
 
Every year we support the Royal 
British Legion on the Thursday - 
£1 donation or a contribution in 
our collecting tins in the nursery 
towards supporting our armed 
forces would be amazing!  
 
Happy St Andrew’s Day 
on the 30th November! 
 
 
 
 
 
Bonfire Night! 
 
We are all looking forward to 
Firework night.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

Please make sure that your 
children are safe.  
We will be talking to the 
children about different colours 
and sounds and they will be 
making firework pictures!  
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